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Dear Parents 

Information in case of adverse weather 
 
At this time of the year we start to think about the weather and even the possibility 
of having to close the school due to adverse weather conditions. 
 
My priority is to keep the school open whenever possible.  A decision to close the 
school is made after careful consideration of a number of issues that include the 
staff’s ability to travel to school, staff to pupil ratios and the condition of the school 
grounds with my paramount concern being the safety of pupils and staff. 
 
There are several ways parents can check on the status of the school - Bucks 
County Council’s school closure listing, our own website and office answer 
machine. 
 
School closures will be listed by 8am: 

 On the Bucks Council’s closure list: 
https://closures.buckscc.gov.uk/ Or go directly to the Bucks CC website, 
search for education, schools, school closures 
 

 On the school’s website: http://chestnutlane.bucks.sch.uk 
 

 Recorded message on the school’s answer machine (only if a member of 
staff can get into school and this maybe after 8am). Please check all other 
systems before phoning the school. 

 
Woodlands 
You will need to contact Woodlands directly for information regarding their setting. 
Telephone: 01494 729054 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Christine Plimsaul 
Headteacher 
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